It is Christmas time with UFILCOA!

“Tis the season to be jolly, and over two hundred of the two thousand that make up Aruba’s Filipino N3
community were very jolly during their annual Christmas celebration at the Centro Playa Pabao on Friday
night. It was a night filled with fun for the whole family, and traditional Filipino holiday dishes such as
Whole Roasted Suckling Pig. There was live music and dancing and of course, Karaoke, an absolute must!
Joining the celebration was Irish entrepreneur Brian Reeve, who has earned himself the title of “Honorary
Filipino” and was having a heck of a time with his friends of the United Filipino Community in Aruba
(UFILCOA.) A brief shower may have sent the celebrants running for shelter, but in didn’t dampen their
holiday spirits in the least!



